
From: Tom Li 

Sent: 05 January 2023 12:23 

To: Kate Henry; Planning Planning 

Subject: RE: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 

2022/1680/HS2 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Good morning Kate, 

 

Application No: 2022/1680/HS2 

Site address: Adelaide Road Headhouse and Compound, Adelaide Road, Chalk Farm, London, NW3 

3QB 

Proposal: Application for approval under Schedule 17 of High Speed Rail (London - West Midlands) 

Act 2017 relating to vent shaft headhouse building, comprising three principle connected headhouse 

elements (mechanical and electrical plant building, fan room and ventilation stacks) and associated 

stairwells; road vehicle parking within the compound with a hardstanding area; earthworks within 

the compound area to facilitate the construction of the headhouse building in addition to retaining 

walls to the east of the building; fencing (location only) encircling the permanent HS2 site to create a 

secure compound; and artificial lighting equipment affixed to the headhouse building and within the 

compound 

 

Thank you for your consultation. 

 

I can confirm that London Underground/DLR Infrastructure Protection has no comment to make on 

this planning application as submitted. 

 

However your proposal is adjacent to Network Rail. Please contact them directly to query what 

affect, if any,  the proposal will have on the railway.  

 

This response is made as  LU/DLR Railway Infrastructure Manager under the “Town and Country 

Planning (Development Management Procedure) Order 2015". It therefore relates only to railway 

engineering and safety matters. Other parts of TfL may have other comments in line with their own 

statutory responsibilities 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Tom Li 



Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2022/1680/HS2 

 

Y589231 

 

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright 

protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact 

the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice 

here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells you how we store and process the 

data we hold about you and residents. 

 

 

This message has been scanned for malware by Forcepoint. www.forcepoint.com 
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